The Board of Comm ssioners office rel eased the follow ng road
rel ated i nformation:

COMMISSIONERS®" WEEKLY REPORT
Friday, July 9, 2004

COMMISSIONERS SEEK SOUTH COUNTY MEMBER FOR COUNTY ROADS ADVISORY
COMMITTEE

The Tillamook County Board of Commissioners is seeking a new
representative from south County for the County Roads Advisory
Committee. The Committee makes recommendations to the Board of
Commissioners regarding road policies in the various areas of
the County. These policies include budget review and the
development of work priorities.

The Committee generally consists of three members from each
geographical area of the County: north, central and south for a
total of nine members. The current committee membership needs a
new member from south County, so persons from that area are
especially encouraged to apply.

Applications are available at the Commissioners®” office iIn the
Tillamook County Courthouse, 201 Laurel Avenue, Tillamook,
during business hours. Interested persons may also phone the
office at 842-3403, (1-800-488-8280 Ext. 3303) to request an
application. Applications will be accepted at the Commissioners’
office until 5:00 p.m. on December 17th , but that deadline may
be extended until a sufficient number of applications are
received.

(the above information was only a portion of the entire Weekly
Report)



